TCSGA BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING MINUTES 14 JAN 2025

Meeting called to order by President: Kem Hawkins

Opening Prayer: Bill Parrot

Board Members present: Steve Bowers, Billy Hatchell, Darwin Guyton, Byron Taylor, Joe Perrotta

Bill Parrott and John Clarke

Members not present: Ozzy Osborn and Joe Postlewaite

Treasurer's Report (Darwin Guyton): Balance Forward Nov 2024: \$9320.65

Debits: 12/12/2024, TCSGA Web Site/Go Daddy: \$194.27

12/16/2024, Check # 2421 \$700.00

12/18/2024, Check # 2420 \$1560.00

Credits: 12/16/2024, Deposit \$3385.00

12/17/2024, Deposit \$960.00

Ending Balance as of 01/13/2025 \$11,211.38

Secretary's Report (Billy Hatchell): No December 2024 meeting minutes distributed. All board members advised of the situation.

December 2024 Tournament results, Tournament Summary for The Players Club at Wyboo, and Jan 2025 Tournament, Wyboo Golf Club registration form, uploaded to the TCSGA website and Facebook page.

TCSGA website had 524 visits in the last 30 days with an uptick of 93%.

Handicap Director's Report (Joe Perrotta): Player cards for the Jan 2025 tournament have been pulled for the players who owe TCSGA money and for the players who need to claim their winnings for past tournaments.

All scores and handicaps have been updated.

TCSGA BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING MINUTES
14 JAN 2025

Tournament Director's Report (Byron Taylor): Pairing for Jan 2025 tournament, Wyboo Golf Course distributed.

Tournament player limit is 100.

Time of the meeting 76 players registered. At the end of the meeting 3 more players registered with a total of 79 registered players.

New Members; Ernest Brawley, Bill Lingerman and Rodney Poston. All 3 approved by the board. Membership application given to Billy Hatchell

Applications are needed from Rick Taylor and Blake Widder. Both members owe \$110.00

Total new members to date is 5

95 members have paid dues for 2025

Scoring/Awards Director's Report (Kem Hawkins): Scoring assignments given for Jan 2025 Tournament, Wyboo Golf Couse.

Old Business: None

New Business: Update TCSGA By-Laws, Byron Taylor

Secretary Billy Hatchell requested from the board to change wording on the website in reference to tournament registration, changing "tournament application" to "tournament registration". The board approved the request.

No other new business.

Meeting Adjourned at 11:05 AM